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Happy New Year to you all! 

We got stuck into our new exciting topic, To Infinity and 
Beyond! It started with a crash landing in our classroom. We 
found out the rocket belonged to an alien called Jet. We 
discovered his diary and we have been writing in it for him. 
We think he’s exploring Earth and making lots of new friends.  

We thought we would help Jet get home by building a new 
rocket for him. Of course we knew we would need to design one 
first. The 2D shapes we have been learning about have helped 
us to draw our rocket designs. 

 

Phonics games 

Miss Davies says we are getting SO good 
at reading and writing as well as 

recognising our tricky words. She can tell 
we’ve been playing our phonics games. 

She says keep up the hard work! 

 

Come and See 

Our new topic is 
‘Celebrating’. We have 
been talking about 
different types of 
celebrations, things that 
make a good celebration, 
who we celebrate with and 
how celebrations make us 
feel. We liked listening to 
the song Celebration by 
Kool & The Gang. Have a 
listen at home if you get 
time! 

Bucket Filling 

Our super bucket filler this week is 
Caitlin. She has been a good friend to 

everyone including the grown-ups! 

 



 

 

House Points 

Well done everyone. 

What a super start to 

the year!! 

Matthew – Ishaan 

Mark – Alice 

Luke – Brooke 

John - Ethan 

Special Delivery  

I’m sure you’ve heard all about 
our special delivery on Monday! 
We are super excited for our 
chicken eggs. If you haven’t 
already, please could you return 
the letter ASAP  Thank you! 

 

Show and Tell 

Today we looked at some 
lovely presents; a special watch 
from a Nanna and a 
Smiggle watch. We heard 
about a very scary but 
exciting cave challenge and got 
some tips about dog training! 
We also looked at a lovely 
bird souvenir, bought as a 
gift from a cafe. 

  

Have a great 
weekend! 


